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Fan Pier developer Joseph F. Fallon said he wants to add laboratory space to his three-
million-square-foot project on the South Boston Waterfront, where he broke ground in 
September for an office building. Already permitted for office, residential, retail, and 
hotel use, the site is being pursued by pharmaceutical companies, Fallon said, and with 
the city’s permission his next building could be redesigned with higher ceilings for light 
lab use. 


